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Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United Nations
New York

Ref:C/2/g]1923

Date: 11/14/2023

Excellency,

In reference to Your Letter dated October 26, 2023, inviting Member States to
present their Voluntary National Reviews during the 2025 High-Level Political Forum
on Sustainable Development (HLPF) which will be convened under the auspices of
the Economic and Social Council, I would like to convey to you the interest of the
Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan's to present its VNR, for the third time, during the
2025 HLPF.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Mahmoud Hmoud

H.E Mrs. Paula Narvaez Ojeda

President of ECOSOC
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